
Bulldog Monthly              

Dates to Remember 
  April  

 1   Cub Scout Pack meeting 7 pm 
 4    Int. Heritage Nights 5:30 pm 
9  9    PTO monthly meeting 7 pm  
         10    Report Cards 4:30 pm 
 15–19    Spring Break 
 25    BOE meeting 7:30 pm *budget 
 25   Take Your Child to Work Day 
 26   SPRING FLING 7 – 11 pm 
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Official Newsletter of the Bedminster Township School PTO 

 April 2019 Volume 1      Issue 8 

Hello Bulldogs,  
 
The PTO would like to thank  
Gus & Bucky’s Car Wash for being  
our April Newsletter Sponsor! They are a  
local business and family that has always  
been a constant supporter of Spring Fling.  
Now that the weather will be getting warmer  
please stop by one of their two locations 
(Bedminster and Bridgewater), say hello  
and get your car ready for Spring. 
 

Our ticket sales for Spring Fling are going great and we are very excited 
to see so many new school parents attending. I guess they have heard 
about our beautiful raffle baskets and the memories we all make year 
after year. This is the PTO’s only major fundraiser. Please help us 
continue in what the PTO does best; supporting our Bulldog kids. The 
money raised in this one night helps us fulfill teacher grants, sponsor 
assemblies and enrichment programs the following school year.  
 

Speaking of baskets, Suzie, Jodi and Danielle have really outdone 
themselves this year. Over the past 2 months they have been prepping 
and perfecting over 90 beautiful baskets to be raffled off and they aren’t 
even close to being done, donations are still coming in. You may want to 
purchase a few extra raffle tickets this year, **wink wink. 
I have seen everything from designer bags, sparkling jewelry, amazing 
local restaurant donations, fitness location membership trials and we 
always have something for our sport fans as well. We have been 
spotlighting some of our favorite baskets on our social media platforms, 
check them out! Some of our event ‘regulars’ have asked if we will have 
the large collection of wines in our Silent Auction again this year. Of 
course we will, it’s a Spring Fling tradition! All our wines have been hand 
selected by our Bedminster friends and neighbors. Admission tickets can 
be purchased here and basket items we are still in need of can be found 
here.   
 

We welcomed Kit’s Interactive: “One Room Schoolhouse” and “Journey 
of an Irish Immigrant” assemblies last week and they were a hit as 
always for Women’s History Month.  
 

This month’s PTO meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 9 at 7 pm, in 
room 315. If you signed up to donate a bottle of wine for the Spring Fling 
Silent Auction, we are still accepting them, please bring it that night. 
 

Hoping to see you on April 26th, 
Ramsey Melendez 
PTO President  
 
 

https://www.gusandbuckys.com/
http://www.bedminsterpto.org/spring-fling-tickets.html
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2184592/false#/invitation


April 26, 2019 
7 – 11 pm 

Trump National  

 
 
 
  

• Tickets on sale, click here!    

We have a limited number of admission tickets remaining. Please join us in 

support of our children and our school.     

• My SignUp    

If you have volunteered to donate something from the My SignUp list, please 

turn it in now.  Thank you to all our supportive families that have contributed.  

• 50/50 Raffle Tickets  

We will NOT be selling 50/50s the night of, get them now!!  Sell your 50/50 

tickets to friends, neighbors, co-workers and family. Winners need not be present 

at Spring Fling. The person who sells the most 50/50 tickets by April 15th will 

receive one FREE Spring Fling admission ticket (we will refund the ticket price if 

you’ve already purchased).  If you need more tickets to sell or buy, reach out to 

Sandy & Carolyn  or Danielle & Ramsey 

• Baskets 

We still have donations coming in and we need small baskets, approximately 

12”.  Clean out your closets! Drop off in the main office at school or email Suzie.  

• FAQs Visit our PTO website is you have any unanswered questions 

  

 

 

It’s for the kids! 

http://www.bedminsterpto.org/store/c4/Spring_Fling_2019.html
http://signup.com/go/PErDjri
mailto:bedspringfling@gmail.com
mailto:pto@bedminsterschool.org
mailto:slstevinson@yahoo.com
http://www.bedminsterpto.org/spring-fling-tickets.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO Meeting 
Tuesday, April 9th  
7 pm, Room 315 

Barnes & Noble Bookfair 
Monday, June 10, 5-8 pm 

*new date 

B&N @ the Somerville Circle 

Money Raised at SPRING FLING Pays  
For and Supports the Following 

  

*Prismatic Laser Assembly *Field Trip Bussing *Spooktacular 
*Teacher Grants *Grade Level Programs* *GaGa Pit  

*Sound System *Kit’s Interactive Assembly  
*Water Refill Station *Trunk or Treat* *Club Grants  
*BTS & BHS Graduations *Barnes & Noble Book Fair  

*All In Assembly *PBA Kickball Tournament *Unity Day 
*Social & Emotional Learning *BMX Stunt Assembly  

*Welcome Back Teacher Lunch *Scholastic Book Fair  
*Teacher Appreciation Day Lunch *Spirit Wear 

*Brainwash Game Show Assembly *Box Top Contest Rewards  
*8th Grade Awards *Cub Scout Pack #1749 *Red Ribbon Week 

*Grade Level Grants *Bedminster Charities Fall Fest 

http://www.bedminsterpto.org/spring-fling-tickets.html


 

MAY UPCOMING EVENTS 
Date Event Time Place Chairperson 

6 Cub Scout Pack Mtg 7 pm Cafetorium Howard 
Wolkowh123@yahoo.com  

6-10 Teacher 
Appreciation Week 

  Homeroom Parents 

12 Mother’s Day       

14 PTO Meeting 7 pm Room 315 Ramsey Melendez 
Melendez.family07@yahoo.com  

15 Spring Orchestra & 
Strings Concert 

7 pm Cafetorium Mr. Lefurge 
slefurge@bedminsterschool.org  

16 BOE Meeting 7:30 pm Teacher’s Lounge   

22  Spring Band & Jazz 
Concert 

7 pm Cafetorium Mr. Lefurge 
slefurge@bedminsterschool.org 

27 Memorial Day 
No School 

   

29 8th grade awards 6:30 pm Cafetorium  

         *dates may change without notice 

 
 
 

 

www.bedminsterpto.org 

 

 

www.bedminsterpto.org 

 

THANK YOU to all our amazing volunteers!   
 

A fundraiser of this magnitude would not be possible without all of the fantastic parents and staff 
members that have joined in our planning and organizing.   

Our volunteers give up their personal time to help.  Each person has brought different abilities to 
the table. Some volunteers have even taken on double (or triple) duties.   

The PTO Executive Board and myself thank you all for the amazing work you are doing to help 
make this event successful.   

mailto:Wolkowh123@yahoo.com
mailto:Melendez.family07@yahoo.com
mailto:slefurge@bedminsterschool.org
mailto:slefurge@bedminsterschool.org
http://www.bedminsterpto.org/
http://www.bedminsterpto.org/

